
 
February 3, 2025 

Dear Golfers: 

Let us take this opportunity to thank all of you for making the Monday Night 2-Man Golf 

League so successful. We hope you will continue to support this league in the future. 

The sign-up process will be as follows. The team registration fee of $70.00 per team will be 

due when submitting your 2025 registration form. To guarantee your spot in the league, the 

registration fee of $35.00 per player, totaling $70 per team, which includes $20 per player for 

the Prize Fund, must accompany the enclosed registration form when submitted.  

Please complete the form in full to help us with future mailings. 

The rates for league play will be $19.00 green fee and $4.00 per player for riding cart. 

We will guarantee entry for the 2025 season to former players who submit the Registration  

Form & Entry Fee by Monday, March 10. 2025. After this date new teams will be accepted if 

the league is not filled. 

Some people who played in the league in 2024 will not receive this letter because we do not 

have complete addresses for them. Please mention this letter to your friends who played during 

the 2024 season. 

The organizational meeting is scheduled for March 24, 2025 at 5:00 PM in the clubhouse. 

The first night of league play will be Monday, April 7, 2025 with a 5:00 PM shotgun start. 

Sincerely yours, 

Scott Yeakle         &         Lee Taylor 

Scott K. Yeakle  Lee Taylor 

Director of Golf  Assistant Professional 

SY/LT 

***League members are eligible to compete in the Manada GC Club Championship*** 
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